
Meeting Minutes

Edenville Township Budget Workshop

June 8, 2017, 6:00 PM

Township Office

467 Moore Street

Gosen called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. and the Pledge to the flag was recited.

All board members were present.

The agenda was approved as presented.

There were no public comments.

The Board worked to finalize the draft budget for 17/18 Fiscal Year. The following was discussed:

General Fund:

Gosen proposed paying Supervisor pay $50.00 per meeting for Water District #1 Meetings. It would add

$1200.00 to cost center 101-934 Water District#1 pay.

Swanton Fund:

Adjust cost center 806-940 by an additional $17,000.00 for new carpet and furniture for the Swanton.

WD#1 Fund:

For 2017-18 add cost center 906-729 Special Asses Analysis back to the budget and budget 1,000.00.

Solid Waste

Add a new cost center for recycling for fiscal year ending June 30, 2018: “441-811 Recycling” and

budget $8,100.00.

Carey motioned to adjourn, supported by Draves, meeting adjourned unanimously at 8:30 p.m.

Lydia Draves

Clerk, Edenville Township

Approved at the June 13, 2017 regular Board meeting.


